

Corporate Mail: PO Box 790, Wellington 6140

Telephone: 0800-326-243 Fax: (04) 978-6431

Claims Mail: PO Box 311, Wellington 6140

www.eqc.govt.nz

17 IAN 2019

Jake Preston fyi-request-8586-f0f33b3a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Preston

Official Information Act 1982 Request

Thank you for your request for information received on 31 August 2018. You requested that the Earthquake Commission (EQC) make available to you the following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

"All communication between EQC and Treasury, specifically all emails, briefings or other notes that were generated or received between 04 September 2010 and 31 March 2011"

On 12 October 2018 we wrote to you advising that your request for information would be provided in batches, the first being sent by the end of October. I would like to apologise for the long delay in getting this information back to you.

Attached is all correspondence between EQC and Treasury for September and October 2010. Please note that some information in the emails has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982 to protect the privacy of natural persons.

The remaining months (November to March) will be sent to you shortly, I anticipate that these will be provided to you within the next few weeks.

Yours sincerely

Emily Richards

Manager, Government Relations

Enily Richards